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From: Jack Lally <applejfl@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:42 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

As a full time forex trader, | am 100% opposed to this regulation. It would totally destroy the industry.
This is another effort by organizations such as yourselves to take away our freedom. We don't need
any hand holding. Forex is risky. We know that and choose to trade anyway. It's our business and
our money to do with as we will.

Regards,

John Lally
Louisiana



